
Dear Clients, Colleagues, and Friends,

It's hard to believe that Fall is already in full swing, but with the change of
seasons TASSNJ has a lot of great news to share! First, we are proud to
introduce our spotlight business of the month: My Personal Geek!

My Personal Geek has been providing computer and other technology support and
training in the comfort of peoples homes since 2010. Its founder, Jonathan King, has
a strong background in both technology and teaching, having worked in technology
for over 20 years for a major corporation, and also spent 10 years as a flight
instructor.



My Personal Geek ™ offers the technical expertise to solve your computer and
technology problems in a friendly and supportive environment. They are affordable,
providing low hassle and reasonably priced computer and software upgrades and
minor hardware repairs. They specialize in providing computer support and computer
help to individuals that is highly customized and in plain language. “Our aim is to
provide you with what you need, in the way that you want it. We understand that not
everyone is a technology wiz and we work with you at the speed you desire.”

Below is a list of some of the services that they provide:

Wireless Networking
Software Installation
Computer Purchase Assistance
Computer Setup Assistance
Virus Removal
Software Training
Computer Tune-ups
Excel Spreadsheets
Digital Camera Help
GPS Help
Pairing Mobile Phones
Telephone and Remote Support



On Thursday, October 26th, Care One is hosting a Farmer's Market Fundraiser
to raise money for Alzheimer's NJ and the Alzheimers Association. There will
be crafts, raffles, DIY flower arrangements and more. Tickets are $1 and all
stations will have items, so we suggest buying 2-5 tickets. You can RSVP at
JVanDam@care-one.com or by calling 551-245-4808.



We also want to congratulate our TASSNJ member Doug on the 15th Year of
his business, Home Helpers of Fort Lee! While the party celebrating the 15th
anniversary took place in September, we still wanted to share this wonderful
achievement with all of our newsletter subscribers!

We would also like to share some events that TASSNJ will be participating in.
On Saturday November 4th from 10am - 1pm, we will be at the Conference for
"Wellbeing As We Age" at the Presbyterian Church in Tenafly at 55 Magnolia
Avenue. This event will offer information about estate planning, fitness,
housing, and strategies for wellbeing. 



We will also be at the Fall Jam at the Tenafly Senior Center on Friday, October
20th from 1pm - 3pm. There will be entertainment as well as snacks like
cookies, donuts, caramel apples, and more! This is a Fall celebration you will
not want to miss! 
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